CANADIAN COMMITTEE ON MODERN LANGUAGES UNDER THE AUSPICES OF THE CONFERENCE OF CANADIAN UNIVERSITIES OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN UNIVERSITY OF TORONTO June 18, 1925 Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., President of McGill University, Montreal, Que. Dear Sir: Allow me to congratulate you upon your appointment to the presidency of the Conference of Canadian Universities, by virtue of which you become the chief sponsor for our work in connection with the enquiry into the teaching of modern languages. As President of McGill University, you have received copies of our bulletins and the minutes of our two meetings. I am writing also to invite you to attend the next meeting of our Committee which will be held at the Chateau Frontenac Hotel, Quebec City, on September 15th and 16th. Your presence will be greatly appreciated by our Committee. With kindest regards, I am. Yours truly, melant Suchanin Milton A. Buchanan MAB/S (Chairman)